
Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to 

Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

 

On April 17, 2015, the Department of Safety and Professional Services submitted a 

proposed rule to the Wisconsin Legislative Council Clearinghouse pursuant to s. 227.15 

(1), Wis. Stats. 

 

Analysis 

 

The proposed rules affect Chapter 321, relating to ground anchors for manufactured 

homes. 

 

Statement of Scope 

 

The scope statement for this rule, SS 010-15, was approved by the Governor on January 

16, 2015, published in Register No. 710A3, on 2/16/2015, and approved by Secretary 

Dave Ross for the Department of Safety and Professional Services on March 26, 2015. 

 

Agency Procedure for Promulgation 

 

A public hearing is required and will be held on May 18th. 

 

Agency Organizational Unit Primarily Responsible for Promulgating Rule 
 

Division of Policy Development of the Department of Safety and Professional Services  

 

Agency Contact Person 
 

Dan Smith, Rules Coordinator, Department of Safety and Professional Services, Division 

of Policy Development, 1400 East Washington Avenue, Room 151, P.O. Box 8935, 

Madison, Wisconsin 53708; telephone 608-261-4463; email at 

Daniel2.Smith@wisconsin.gov.  


